Chancellor
MEDIA CORPORATION

January 20, 2000

Mr John Sampson
22502 N. Hermosillo Drive
Sun City West, AZ 85375

Dear Mr Sampson:

This letter is confirmation of your reception report dated January 18, 2000, of our station
KOY at 1230 KHz, at 12:32 MST.

Thank you for your report.
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Stephen H Blodgett (W7RNA)
Chief Engineer
KZON/KYOT/KOY/KGME
Phoenix, AZ
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